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June 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian of the Class of 2019,

The time has come to plan for the 2019 Cicero- North Syracuse High School Yearbook.  This year we have made arrangements for Prestige Portraits to take photos of ALL of our seniors.  This will ensure that every single senior is represented in the senior portrait gallery, and that their photos will be consistent and of the highest caliber. 
If you wish to submit a professional photo from another source, it must be submitted on a CD NO LATER THAN Tuesday, October 2.  All of these photos must follow our yearbook requirements and are subject to approval.  Students using an outside photographer will find these requirements listed on the back of this letter. We will not accept alternative photos after October 2, so please plan accordingly.
However, to ensure that every student is photographed and represented in the senior gallery Prestige photo will be at CNS High School October 23-25th to take senior pictures in house for students who did not have them taken over the summer or who miss the deadline.  Students will sign up with their English teacher one week prior to these dates.  This session is free of charge and will ensure your child’s photo in next year’s publication.

If you want more variety with your senior pictures Prestige is offering a summer photography sessions that will take place in Prestige Portrait Studio in Cicero NY. Prestige Portraits offers indoor and outdoor photography and a variety of session types including a no charge session.  Please call and schedule your appointment.
We ask that all seniors take responsibility and schedule their 

appointment date and time by contacting Prestige at 315-752-3081.

Prestige Portraits

5962 RT 31

Cicero, NY 13039
315-752-3081
Prestige Portraits will offer the opportunity to purchase a portrait package, but you are under no obligation to do so.  Your yearbook image captured by Prestige will automatically be submitted to the school.  
Thank you for all your support of our Yearbook.  Have a safe, healthy, and fun summer! 
Amy Haven Yearbook Advisor 
